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December 10, 2015  

Lowndes County Commissioners
commissioner@lowndescounty.com

Re: Sabal Trail pipeline and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers

Dear Commissioners,

Thank you for your resolution of December 9th, 2014 against the unnecessary, destructive, and hazardous Sabal 
Trail natural gas pipeline, and for filing it with FERC.

As you may know, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers also has a permit comment period, extended to this Friday,
December 11th. I would like to ask you to please file the same resolution with the Corps. Their address is:

To: Commander, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Savannah District
      Attention: Mr. Terry C. Kobs
     1104 North Westover Boulevard, Unit 9
     Albany, Georgia 31707
     229­430­8566, terry.c.kobs@usace.army.mil

Re: Applicant Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC; application number SAS-2013-00942

Thank you for protecting your citizens, the Withlacoochee River, and the Floridan Aquifer.

Sincerely,

[/S]

John S. Quarterman, President

Attachments: Lowndes County resolution, Corps extension of Oct 9, and Corps public notice of Sep 11.
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WWALS Watershed Coalition advocates for conservation and stewardship
 of the Withlacoochee, Willacoochee, Alapaha, Little, and Upper Suwannee River watersheds

 in south Georgia and north Florida
 through awareness, environmental monitoring, and citizen activities. 
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